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Comments: The proposed redevelopment of Holland Lake Lodge by Powdr is completely unacceptable.   The

scale of construction and visual and environmental impacts will destroy an historically important place, degrade

water quality, disrupt wildlife habitat of Grizzly and bull trout and other sensitive species.   The forrests ,

mountains and lakes of Montana should not be turned into Disneyland. 


